
     PROSPECT VALE 

   SANTA DASH 2023 

 

On Wednesday 13th December your child and their class will be 

running our annual fundraising extravaganza ‘Santa Dash’, in aid of our 

chosen charity UNICEF. For further information, please visit 

www.unicef.org.  

 

 

This year we will be inviting you to take part with your children 

at 9.30am or 2.30pm. We are requesting that parents sign up for 

one of the times in advance so we can ensure your children are 

brought outside to run with you . To do this, please see your child’s 

class teacher at any home time no later than Tuesday. For 

safeguarding purposes, we will be unable to facilitate requests after 

this time. If you are unable to attend, don’t worry, all the children 

will be taking part in the Santa Dash so they don’t miss out.  

Each child will be given 10 minutes to see how many times they can run 

around the playground circuit, dressed in their finest Santa outfit, 

Christmas jumper (or any sparkly outfit they have!) have fun and raise 

money for this fantastic charity. The children should arrive at school 

dressed in their outfit! 

Using the link on ParentPay, you can sponsor your child for each lap 

they complete or just offer a donation for taking part. Any amount 

big or small will be gratefully received. Thanks in advance for your 

generosity! 

 

    

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.unicef.org/

